JOINT ANNOUNCEMENT

by the Boards of Editors of the Netherlands International Law Review (Nederlands
Tijdschrift voor Internationaal Recht) and of the Netherlands Yearbook of Interna:
tional Law.

The publication of an inter-university Netherlands Yearbook of International Law
under the auspices of the T.M.C. Asser Institute at The Hague, and the arrangements
made for an effective contribution by the said Institute to the Netherlands Interna-
tional Law Review, have led to the logical need for more co-ordination between the
Yearbook and the Review. This has resulted in an agreement, under which there will
be a single subscription for both Review and Yearbook. While henceforth only three
issues, totalling about 400 pages, of the Review will appear annually, the Yearbook
will include a maximum of another three to four hundred pages. The combined sub-
scription rate, as from 1971, will be Dfl. 66,-. The price of separate copies of the
Yearbook is Dfl. 40,- while separate issues of the Review will be available at
Dfl. 17,- each.

As for the year 1970, it has been decided that the first volume of the Yearbook
will be offered to the subscribers to the Review, taking the place of the latter’s fourth
issue, by way of introduction.

We sincerely hope that this arrangement, which aims at the greatest possible spread
of the Dutch contribution in the field of international law, will be satisfactory to the
needs and wishes of our readers.

The Hague, May 1971. The Editors of
Netherlands International Law Review
and the Editors of the
Netherlands Yearbook of International Law.
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